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Memorandum  

TO: Members of the York Region Accessibility Advisory Committee 

FROM: Lisa Gonsalves, Director of Strategies and Partnerships 

DATE: September 28, 2016 

RE: Resignation of Jocelyn Hunt – Member of the York Region 
Accessibility Advisory Committee 

 
The purpose of this memo is to advise you of the resignation of Jocelyn Hunt from her 
position on the York Region Accessibility Advisory Committee effective September 19, 
2016.  
 
Jocelyn has accepted a position with the Region’s Long Term Care Branch in the 
Community and Health Services Department.  Her expertise in the area of dementia 
and seniors services was a valuable contribution to this committee. We wish her well in 
her future endeavours. 
 
 
 
 
       
Lisa Gonsalves 
Director of Strategies and Partnerships  

LG/as 
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